
 

  

 
 

 

 

 

 

Star Mathematician 
6th July 

Foundation 

Kya G / Sam B 
Year 1 

Skyla G / Olesya M 
Year 2 

Logan B / Peter B 
Year 3 

Tayte G / Dylan H 
Year 4 

Avin R / Ao L 
Year 5 
Blake T 
Year 6 

Kerry B 

The Pilgrim Post 
Issue 11 – Friday 20th July 2018 

-  

 
 

Dear Parents / Carers, 
 
Goodbyes 
Today, we have said goodbye to our Year 6 pupils with very mixed feelings in a very emotional 
assembly.  We are, of course, very sorry to see such a wonderful group of children leave but we know 
that they are ready to take the next steps in their education by moving onto Secondary School.  This 
year group have excelled in their learning to produce the best results Pilgrim has seen for a very long 
time; 80% of the children achieved expected levels in all 3 subjects (Reading, Writing and Maths) and 
this is way above the national average figure.  They have been very determined learners and this 
attitude has clearly paid off.  We wish them the very best of luck for September...keep up the good 
work! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Uniform 
I look forward to seeing all of the children back in September, looking smart in our school uniform.  For 
those of you who might be buying any new uniform for September, I would just like to remind you that 
our policy is that pupils wear light blue shirts and totally black shoes/trainers.  It would be 
appreciated if you could bear this in mind when shopping! 
 
So it remains for me to say that I hope that all our children and families have a wonderful summer 
break.  I really hope the sun keeps shining so that we can all finally get to enjoy the recent good 
weather.  We will see you again on Thursday 6th September ready for another fantastic year at Pilgrim! 
 

Mrs Meek 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Star Writer 
6th July 

Foundation 

Amari B / Amed R 
Year 1 

Mariam A / Alfie C 
Year 2 

Eduardo G / Maisie R 
Year 3 

Ayesha B / Denis R  
Year 4 

Dylan S / Jacob B 
Year 5 

Mike M-H  
Year 6 

Adam N 

Pat on the Back 
13th July 

Foundation 
Pheobe H-P / Keeley H 

Year 1 
Rhianna M / Tyler R 

Year 2 
Anna M / Roxsanna W 

Year 3 
Danielis J / Hachem K 

Year 4 
Ethan J / Anika S 

Year 5 
Sota I 
Year 6 
Reece V 

 

Also today, we say a very sad but very fond farewell to Mrs Rose Harman as 
she leaves us to start a ‘very active’ retirement!  On behalf of all the 
children, staff and parents we would like to thanks Mrs Harman for all her 
commitment, dedication and hard work that she has given to school over 
the last 13 years.  Above all, I would like to recognise all the care and joy 
that she has given to the children during her time at Pilgrim.  Mrs Harman, 
you will be very much missed... 
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Dates for your Diary... 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

20/07/18 – End of Summer Term 
   06/09/18 – First Day back to school 

01/10/18 – School Closed – Training Day 

 
 
 

  

 

 

 

School Contact Details: 

Admin office:  01752 225319    Email: contactus@ppsonline.org 

Website:  pilgrimprimaryschool.co.uk 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

  

 Smeaton Eddystone Douglass Rudyard 

Scores to date 4091 3894 3956  4949  

 

  

House Point Totals 

Attendance - Our Target is 96 % 

Week Ending 
20/07/18 

Whole School 
Attendance 

Best Class Attendance Best Class Punctuality 

Last Week 95.5  % Yr FHT  (Fox Cubs)  97.2 %  
   Yr 2HG (Penguins)            

0 Lates 

Year to Date 95.5  %  Yr 5SR (Dolphins)  96.6 % 
Yr FHT (Fox Cubs)              

66  Lates 

 

Grenville House 
Year 4 had an amazing time at Grenville House this 
weekend. We learnt how to tie knots and build a raft, 
we helped each other out on the climbing wall and we 
challenged ourselves on the high ropes (especially on 
the leap of faith!). We've eaten lots of delicious food 
and made some memories to treasure for a long time.  

Violin Performance 
Our Year 3 Chameleons played very 
well and put on a beautiful performance 
for their families. Well done. 

 
 

  
 

 

School Concert 
We thoroughly enjoyed watching 
some of our children and teachers 
performing at this week’s Rock 
Steady Concert. We have some 
talented artists in the making. 
Well done to everyone involved. 

 

Foundation Lunch  
It was great to see some of the 
Foundation children that will be 
starting in September come 
along and try our CaterEd 
school dinners this week. 

Well done 

Rudyard 
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